
March 16, 2023 
 
Tim Donegan 
Planning Technician 
RDOS 
101 Martin St 
Penticton, BC 
 
RE; 903 Newton Dr – F07383.000 
 
 
Mr. Donegan, 
 
Please find attached my application for a Temporary Use Permit and the quoted fee of 
$1250. I am hoping to bring this Issue to a happy resolution for all involved and I am 
asking for a little help so that myself and my family can continue to enjoy our visits. I am 
hoping that this application will be successful. 
 
 We have discussed many things in our emails and phone conversations and as we 
have tried to comply as best and quickly to all the issues brought forward. I hope for a 
positive outcome as the stress on my parents and costs they have had to dish out and 
bad feelings between neighbours is not what anyone wants.  
 
As I have stated earlier, my family has been on this property for a very long time and the 
house is very small and not able to accommodate family and friends if they come for a 
visit and that is the only reason that the 5th wheels were in place. I know this will be 
family friendly as it always has been. 
 
I have also stated that this process is a bit unfair because we are being singled out do 
to a complaint when it is plain to see other properties are also in violation of the RDOS’s 
bylaws? I understand it is complaint processed but us as the owners and my kids have 
been the only ones staying in the RV’S throughout May till October for family gatherings 
or just to come do maintenance.  We have moved out the 2nd 5th wheel as per bylaw to 
avoid additional penalties but now my children or grandchildren have nowhere 
additional to stay because of the complaint which insisted we had been using our 
property as a campground which we never have or never will.  The small camper on the 
back of my dads truck is for storage unless they take a drive for a vacation for 
accomodations abroad.  The small camper is usually sitting all the time on the back of 
his truck unless he has dump runs etc.  For verification going forward please confirm 
that visitors can come visit and stay with their own RV’s/trailers for short periods which 
is usually just a weekend or a week and eat and hang out up at our house with the 
family.   
 
As you can see our main purpose is just to enjoy our family property which I purchased 
from our Gramma who is the original owner so we as a family could stay together and 
continue having my mom and dad living on the property. 



 
I wish to resolve this and any other issues my neighbour may have as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your time and cooperation and again I hope for a positive outcome. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Perra 
Lisa Perra                
treeworkes@yahoo.ca 
604-788-1665 
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